Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of November 7, 2021
Academics

1. We will continue working on
the letter N.

2. Our unit on sorting and
comparing continues. | would
like to begin working on the
teen numbers next week. We
still need a little review on
counting sets for 8, 9, and 10.

3. In religious education our new
ABC Bible Verse is “Cast your
cares on the Lord and he will
sustain you.” Psalm 55. We will
study the bible hero Daniel in
the lion’s den to go with it.

4. Because it is Veteran’s Day we
will also learn about the Pledge
and the American Flag.

Books: We didn’t get a chance to
read “Owl Babies: by Martin Waddell,
and “Little Owl’s Night” by Divya
Srinivasan so hope to do that this
week.

Other
Our Veteran’s Day prayer service will
be held this coming Thursday in the
morning. The students will be
planting flags for the service.

Thank you all so much for meeting
with me during conferences. Your
children are very special and it is
such a pleasure to come to work
each day to be with them.

Yours in Christ,

Christine Shank

Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org



